
 
 
 

Special Consent for Telephone Consultation 
 
 
 
 

I understand Dr. Scott R. Miller is licensed in the state of California and is not  
licensed to practice medicine in any other state.  The telephone consultation is not a 
prescribed treatment but rather a discussion of various conditions and related procedures 
and is educational by nature. Any tentative ideas need to be confirmed by an in person 
consultation with an appropriate examination and do not constitute medical treatment. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

____________________   ______________  
Patient signature   date 


